ANNOUNCEMENTS - 3/15/16

Nancy -

Adopt a Rehearsal: This week's rehearsal is adopted by Nancy Gibson in memory of her parents; March 29; The Zieglers & Kim Haynes; April 5 – Southern Pines Woodworking; April 12 - Bass section, April 19 by Moore Philharmonic! Thanks!!

Fundraisers - Still <u>Etalia</u> end of April/early May. We will pass out fliers for Etalia at the Spring concert.

Info from <u>Panera Bread</u> - like Etalia, but Panera prints their own tickets and we get up to 20% of the proceeds depending on how many customers we bring in. <u>The Down</u> side: fundraiser is only held for 4 hours one night and we don't necessarily get our choice of which night. Your feedback is welcome!

AND: Belk Days as last year. Belk tickets are available now - please sign the list and how many tickets you take - \$5.00 each for the special sale 6-10 a.m. Sat., April30. Ticket bearers get 20% to 70% off on anything purchased during those hours. We can sell at the store ANY DAY between now and the Sale April 30, and can also sit in Belk that day and sell. We get half the proceeds of the tickets sold in Belk. Cindy has agreed to be there part of that Saturday from 6 – 10. (We must be there part of that Saturday to get the shared proceeds.) Only 4 people took tickets to sell. This is a win/win for everyone – we get 100% of all sales. If 50 people sell/buy 2 tickets, that would be \$500 for MCCS, in addition to what we could make splitting the tickets sold in the store. Please consider taking some next rehearsal – or sign up to go to Belk for a couple of hours one day between now & April 30. We have to tell Belk when we can come so as not to conflict with other charity representatives

Concert tickets: Turn in ticket \$ in correctly filled out envelopes. If you need more tickets, see your ticket representative: See Henry Boore (henryboore@yahoo.com).

Summer Sings Brief summer session with free performance at small venue, just for fun for 8 weeks or so. Let us know if you're interested. We've had a great response to this idea so far!

Any women left who have not arranged for their concert jewelry? If so, please see Linda Kreitz or email her at lakpics@gmail.com.

Stephen Gourley

There is one more packet of posters for downtown Aberdeen. It's easy to walk around this area without having to drive far. **Reminder**: When you get the posters up, turn in your poster list to Stephen.

(stephengourley@my.unt.edu)

Kathie Pezzi

Lowe's is still offering us ferns for \$7.50 for the stage decorations. Anyone wishing to buy a fern to take home after the concert can contact Kathie at rehearsal or at katpezzi@gmail.com.